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MEMORANDUM 

TO:  ASCE Region 8 Awards Nominees  

CC:  ASCE Region 8 Section Presidents 
ASCE Region 8 Governors 

FR:  Mike Wilhelm, P.E., M.ASCE 
  ASCE Region 8 Awards Chair 

DATE:  July 15, 2015 

SUBJECT: Awards Announcement 

Thank you all for your submissions for our Awards Program.  A large number 
of excellent people and projects were nominated this year. 

The Awards Committee is pleased to recognize the following winners: 

2014 Engineer of the Year:   David R. Butzier, P.E./Southern Idaho Section 

2014 Project of the Year (<$10M) 
Winner:   Kennewick ASR/Columbia Section 
Honorable Mention: Hana Highway/Hawai’i Section 

2014 Project of the Year (>$10M) 
Winner:  Highway 16 Extension/Southern Idaho Section 
Honorable Mention: South Park Bridge Replacement/Seattle Section 

Please publish this information in your Section Newsletters and post on your 
websites. 

Awards plaques will be presented to the Section Presidents at the Region 8 
Fall Assembly Meeting in Billings, Montana, on September 4-5, 2015. 
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